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Robert Freeman

From: The Clerk, Markyate Parish Council <clerkmarkyatepc@gmail.com> on behalf of
Markyate Parish Clerk <clerk@markyateparishcouncil.gov.uk>

Sent: 18 February 2014 12:02

To: CIL Mailbox

Subject: Dacorum's Community Infrastructure Levy - Consultation on Draft Charging Schedule

Markyate Parish Council have made the following comments regarding the above at the meeting held on 4 February
2014.

The concern raised is that Markyate is levied the same as Hemel Hempstead as property prices are similar, but it was
felt Markyate should be grouped with other villages because the needs are similar.
This could potentially invite developers to this village.

We thank you for giving us the opportunity 1o comment on this document and would appreciate an acknowledgement
to our response.
Many thanks

Jennifer Bissmire

Please note our new email address

Jennifer Bissmire, Clerk/RFO
Markyate Parish Council
Parish Office, Y2K Hall,
Cavendish Road,

Markyate, AL3 8PS

Tel: 01582 840110 -Ex 01

Fax: 01582 843864

email: clerk@markyateparishcouncil.gov.uk
www.markyateparishcouncil.com

Disclaimer: The information in this message should be regarded as confidential and is intended for the addressee only
unless explicitly stated. If you have received this message in error it must be deleted and the sender notified. The views
expressed in this message are personal and not necessarily those of Markyate Parish Council unless explicitly stated.
Please be aware that emails sent to or received from Markyate Parish Council may be intercepted and read by the
council. Interception will only occur to ensure compliance with council policies or procedures or regulatory obligations, to
prevent or deter crime, or for the purpeses of essential maintenance or support of the email system.
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